

Scottish National Blood Transfusion Service Protein Fractionation Centre, 21 Ellen's Glen Road, Edinburgh, EH17 1QT FUM DISTRIBUT.

ØØØØ

Tel. Nos.: 031-664

Director; 031-664

Telex: 72426

Director: Dr. R. J. Perry

19th April 1990

Our ref: RJP/AWM Your ref: SJU/EJH/L1

Dr. S. Urbaniak
Regional Director
Aberdeen & North-East Scotland
Blood Transfusion Service
Regional Centre
Royal Infirmary
Foresterhill
Aberdeen
AB9 2ZW

Dear Stan,

FVIII Allocations

Thank you for your letter of 5 April. I believe Bob Stewart has replied on our joint behalf and trust that his response adequately addresses your concerns. For my part I believe the current arrangements for agreeing regional allocations (on the advice of Haemophilia Directors) and subsequent product movements to reflect variations in demand vs expectations are best conducted via Haemophilia Centres. At a time when we are not self sufficient in FVIII it is important that we are seen to be allocating to the point of need and avoid regional stockpiling (however modest) I think the haemophilia directors are best placed to make these assessments and adjustments.

Perhaps most importantly is the reassurance that any ex-gratia allocation of FVIII from one region to another can be undertaken from PFC stocks so that should you find yourself in difficulty a repayment is possible.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. R.J. Perry Director

cc Dr. R. Stewart